
 

 

Statement of Qualifications for Douglas W Brogan 

 

I received a BSCE degree from MIT in 1975.   

 

My early work experience included employment with a consulting firm performing flood 

studies; with the NH Water Resources Board working in dam safety and related programs; two 

and a half years with the NH Water Supply and Pollution Control Commission performing 

construction inspection and other functions involving sanitary collection, treatment and 

training facilities; three years at the Portsmouth Naval Shipyard specifying radiological controls 

for submarine overhauls; and five years with a consulting firm as project engineer involved with 

design and construction of water distribution and storage facilities, water system studies and 

subdivision reviews. 

 

My more recent experience includes 23 years (1989 - 2012) at the NH Public Utilities 

Commission, the last 20 as water/sewer engineer.  From 2013 to 2017 and again from 2019 to 

present, I have provided engineering consulting services to the Commission (now Department 

of Energy) on water and sewer dockets.  From 2018 to present I have also provided engineering 

consulting services to Omni Mount Washington on several dockets involving Omni at the 

Commission. 

 

My responsibilities since 1991 in all of the above have generally involved review of physical 

facilities and operations, system improvements, and quality of service issues relating to 

regulated water and sewer systems.   

 

I am a licensed Professional Engineer in New Hampshire. 
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